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November 11, 2021
Present: Jake MacGregor, co-chair; John Laskowski, co-chair (minutes); Susan Braxton; Megan Pearson; Hoa Luong; Jen-Chien Yu; Leon Wilson; George Gottschalk; Heather Murphy; Jake Metz (ex-officio); Will Schlaack (ex-officio).
Jake MacGregor welcomed Megan Pearson and Hoa Luong as new members of the committee.
Jake MacGregor and George Gottschalk were thanked for their service to the committee. 
Introductions were made all around to ensure the new members knew the remaining and out-going members of the committee. 
Business:
· Overview of the scope and work of the committee.
· MacGregor and Laskowski spoke about the responsibilities of being chair, including the increased engagement with EC and LSSC. 
· Braxton gave an overview of the monthly newsletter and the tasks in creating it.
· Yu mentioned our designee to the faculty meeting agenda committee. Conversation led to the common belief this would be a responsibility that would probably go away as the focus of those meetings has changed to faculty-only issues.
· Review of the L-CAP Box folder as our main document depository. 
· MacGregor recommended identifying a member to act as a liaison to HR for scheduling interviews and other commitments. 
· Laskowski suggested the creation of a documentation sub-group to identify gaps in documented policies and procedures governing the committee. One possible outcome of this sub-groups work would be the creation of a Secretary position for the committee.
· Pearson, Murphy and Laskowski volunteered for this sub-group.
· Possible foci for the coming year.
· Work with HR and the Dean to finalize L-CAP representation for Civil Service – Professionals within the Library, including changing the name of the committee to be more inclusive of this expanded constituency. 
· Better documentation / structure for L-CAP administration. We have been reacting to larger issues (promotion program, inclusion of CS-Ps) the past few years and now more attention can be paid to establishing/revisiting our own rules and procedures. 
· Election of new chair. Susan Braxton was elected Chair unanimously. 
· Various tasks related to changes in membership and roles were assigned. 
· Meeting adjourned. 

